
TWODAYS NATIONAL WORKSHOP ON 

INTERNET OF THINGS 

 

The department of computer science conducted  two day national workshop 

on Internet Of Thing  on 28,29 February 2020. The programme inaugurated 

by the principal Dr. K. K. Muhammed Kutty.  HOD Sri. Muhammed Shafi 

presided over the function. Dr. Minimol V K delivered the welcome speech. 

All other faculty members and other staff were present in the function. 

Internet of Things (IoT) is presently a vibrant part of technology in the 

world. It  has spread into most of the businesses in the modern world and 

become an integral and part of our daily lives.  

IoT, is a system of interrelated computing devices, mechanical and digital 

machines, objects, animals and the ability to transfer data over a network 

without requiring human-to-human or human-to-computer interaction. 

 

The Internet of Things (IoT) has evolved from the convergence of wireless 

technologies, micro-electromechanical systems and the Internet. By 

connecting –things- in the real world such as cars, buildings, and industrial 

equipment, IoT promises to revolutionize how we live and work.  A lot of 

industries are beginning to adopt this technology on to their operations to 

increase their productivity and improve efficiency. 

 

This program aims at providing an opportunity for participants to enrich 

their knowledge and skill in developing various solutions for solving 

engineering problems in the society. This program serves as a platform for 

research scholars, faculty, engineers and students to interact on cutting edge 

technologies in IoT. This workshop gives Hands on experience on IoT. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

WORKSHOP ON WEBDESIGNING 

The PG department of Computer Science conducted one day workshop on web designing for 

high school students. The programme was at Kadavathoor high school. It is an extension 

programme by the department. The classes were handled by final year students of Computer 

Science department.  Dr V.K. Minimal co-ordinate the programme. The students were 

participated actively. They captures the code writing in HTML very fast and they designed 

simple web pages. 

 


